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16th October 2020 
 
Mr. Paul Kehoe TD 
Dail Eireann  
Leinster House  
Dublin 2 
 
PQ 29459/20 
To ask the Minister for Health if a response will issue to Cumas, Co. Wexford in respect of a funding 
application; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
Dear Deputy Kehoe 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
 
I have reviewed the matter and the following is the current position. 
 
The national Framework for the Resumption of Adult Disability Day Services and the Guidance to support that 
framework provides clarity in regards that there may be requirements to reduce capacity in respect of 
individual services received by clients to ensure services continue to be delivered as safely as possible in the 
context of COVID and to the fact that the quantum of service provided to any individual may be reduced as 
service providers have to operate within COVID guidance.   
 
The Local Disability Team are currently reviewing all day services across the South East in the context of 
additional funding received to enhance day services.  Cumas Services Wexford will be included as part of this 
work. The HSE Disability Service understand that it is a very difficult and challenging time for all clients and 
their families, including those who attend Cumas and we will continue to liaise with Cumas directly  regarding 
additional resources are made available.  
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

 
_____________________________________ 
Ms. Janette Dwyer 
Head of Service, Disability Service  
South East Community Healthcare 


